
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of August 14, 2023

Peter answered him, “Lord, if it is you, command me to come to you on 
the water.” He [Jesus] said, “Come.” So Peter got out of the boat, started 
walking on the water, and came toward Jesus. Matthew 14:28-29 
 
Dear God, help us to trust in you during the difficult and scary times of life 
that we may still sing your praises through Jesus Christ, the one who calms 
our fears. Amen.

Weekly Calendar
MONDAY (8/14)  
11:30AM H4H FAMILY SELECTION 
CMTE. MEETING 

TUESDAY (8/15)  
NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 
10:00AM WOMEN’S COFFEE 
HOUR 

FRIDAY (8/15) 
10:00AM MEN’S COFFEE HOUR 
	
SUNDAY (8/20) 
8:00AM PRAISE TEAM PRACTICE 
9:30AM WORSHIP 
10:30AM FELLOWSHIP 
HOUR	

Last week — In review
Sunday, August 13 we worshiped at 9:30am and had the Praise Team Hymn 
Sing. 

This week — Looking ahead
Interested & Current Church Choir Members are invited to attend a lunch 
at the home of Jack Raaen & Jacki Knapp-Raaen after the Sunday, August 20 
worship service. We will be meeting at 11:00am at 924 N Oak Street in Fergus 
Falls. Food & beverages will be provided. Please leave a voice mail at 218-443-
6549 or email Jacki at jknappraaen@gmail.com with your intent to attend, for 
purposes of effective planning.  
 
The Choir will start practice on Wednesday, August 30 at 7pm. If you are 
interested in joining, please contact Jack Raaen at 701-367-0021. The choir will 
sing on Rally Day September 10. 
 
Rally Day is Sunday, September 10 at 9:30am at Federated. We will have 
blessing of the backpacks and K-4 grade will receive bibles. 

The Fellowship Committee needs your help to make Rally Day a success! We 
need helping hands for setup, serve food, supervising activities, and clean-up. 
You do not need to bring any food. If you can join the Rally Day Team, please call 
or text 218-205-8147 (Dennis Bowman). Thank you! 
 
Committee Chairperson the newsletter deadline is August 15. Anything 
you have please send to me. To assist the Stewardship Team with their fall 
campaign, we are requesting your budget information be submitted by 
September 1, 2023. If you need me to email you again what you were budgeted 
for 2023, please let me know.

Prayer requests
Please keep Yvonne Marts’ daughter, Yvette Marts in your thoughts and 
Prayers.  

If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.
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